Routine Medical Checkup Alert

Dear [Patient's Name],

This is a friendly reminder that it's time for your routine medical checkup. Regular checkups are
essential for maintaining your health and preventing potential health issues.

We recommend scheduling your appointment within the next month. Please contact our office at
[Office Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website URL] to book your visit.

Thank you for prioritizing your health!
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Healthcare Facility Name]
[Contact Information]



